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Comments: To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing today to encourage the forest service to deny the permit for the Holland Lake Lodge to be expanded

on forest service leased land.  This property is leased land that should not be expanded upon.  It would be one

thing if this company owned the property and wished to expand, however being on public lands the top priority of

the forest service should be to preserve the lake and surrounding land.  Montana has had a huge increase in

development and the expansion of lodges for out of state visitors to enjoy, Holland Lake Lodge should not be

included in these projects.  

Thank you,

Danielle Maiden


